TEMPORARY ROAD RESTRICTION NOTICE

SUNDAY, MARCH 24, 2019

Dear Napa Area Resident / Business Owner,

The City of Napa will be hosting the Napa Valley Women'’s Half Marathon & 5k to be held on Sunday, March
24,2019, from 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Competitors from ALL 50 States and 17 countries will be
gathering in The City of Napa to experience everything Napa has to offer.

Select city streets and county roads along the race route will be closed and traffic delays can be
expected on Sunday during the hours of 7:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. If you are planning to travel during
these times, please allow for additional time to get to your destination. If your destination is your
residence, itis recommended to have this notice with you. Members of the City of Napa police department and
Califomia Highway Patrol wil be at all major intersections along the route. Message boards will be at points along
the route days before the events. A map of the planned race route and associated street closures can be
found on the race website at www.napawomenshalf.events. You may also contact us directly at
napawomenshalf@race10x.com with questions or concerns about the half marathon. We
appreciate your help in bringing this event to Napa and hope that you have an opportunity to enjoy
this exciting event. We apologize for any inconvenience that it may cause you.

Sincerely, Nick Lynch, Event Director

ESTIMATED TIMES FOR ROAD RESTRICTIONS: 7AM - 11AN
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